

January 17, 2024

Ms. Joy Simonton Williamson County Purchasing Department 100 Wilco Way, Suite P101 Georgetown, TX 78626

Subject: Recommendation for 24RFSQ10 Liquid Asphalt Testing

Dear Ms. Simonton:

Based on the attached supporting documentation, the Liquid Asphalt Testing Selection Committee recommends the selection of Atlas Technical Consultants, LLC and Rodriguez Engineering Laboratories, LLC.

Two firms submitted and were evaluated on January 17, 2024 by the following Selection Committee:

Valerie Covey, Commissioner Precinct 3 Robert B. Daigh, P.E., Senior Director of Infrastructure J. Terron Evertson, Deputy Director of Infrastructure

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Robert B. Daigh

Robert B. Daigh, P.E. Senior Director of Infrastructure